
Welcome Back To Everyone, as we prepare for the 2025 Daylily Season !!! 

*** While there is still significant ice and snow on the ground, plus we just finished with some 

single digit temperatures, warmer weather will soon be upon us; despite that, we have already 

begun with preparations for our upcoming nursery season. 

*** With 2025, we are celebrating our 20th year of operation, and excited with anticipation 

about the opportunities presented in the upcoming months.  While some things will carry on 

from past years, we will have some changes to implement, as we continue to evolve to best 

meet the needs of our clientele, plus adjust our business model to accommodate current and 

future government mandates. 

*** During February, we will be gradually posting here as well as on our Facebook pages, about 

specific changes we will be implementing, and by March we will try to resume some regular 

garden posting which many of our Followers and Members have come to enjoy. 

*** As in past years, we encourage you to continue to visit our website, as well as our Facebook 

pages, where you can not only keep up on what’s happening here at our Nursery, but also avail 

yourself for our must current catalog; we are already accepting orders for June shipping or 

pickup.  As always any orders placed using the 2024 Catalog will be guaranteed the lowest 

pricing from either the 2024 or 2025 edition, and that stays in effect until the 2025 Catalog is 

posted. 

*** If you have any questions, email is best at LastingDreams@verizon.net, and watch for our 

future postings as the weeks unfold.   
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